
 

 
 
December 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings and best wishes to 
everyone celebrating Christmas and the New Year. 
 
For the past two years, holiday celebrations have looked quite 
different due to the COVID-19 pandemic. This year, as we gather 
with friends and family once again, let us be thankful for the time we can spend 
together honouring our holiday traditions and express gratitude for our blessings. 
 
With the season of hope, peace, joy and love upon us, let us also reflect upon how 
we can live the Christmas message of kindess, compassion and goodwill towards our 
fellow citizens in need, both at home and around the world. 
 
On behalf of the Government of Canada and my family, I offer my best wishes for a 
safe and peaceful holiday and all the best in the coming year. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada 
 


